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12th September 2022 

Dear Families 

We are now able to share with you the full Ofsted Report from our two – day 

inspection in July. It is shared on the school website and will be released on the 

Ofsted site within the next 8 working days.  

The process was very detailed and rigorous and the inspectors found many positive 

strengths within the school. They were satisfied that the school is developing an 

ambitious curriculum and recognised the good behaviour of pupils at Little Heaton. 

They also recognised the strong governing body the school now has and the strong 

start that the children make in their Reception Year.  

Obviously, the inspectors also highlighted a number of areas for improvement and 

leaders, staff and governors have already taken action to begin to address these. 

As a team we are obviously disappointed with the overall grading that the school 

has been given however all staff in school are committed to providing the best 

education for the children at Little Heaton CE Primary. We hope that you as parents 

will continue to support us with this aim. 

To give parents more opportunity to discuss concerns you may have regarding the 

OFSTED report and the progress that we are already making in improving the 

school we would like to invite you to an open parents’ meeting at school on 

Wednesday 21st September at 2.30. If you are unable to make this meeting and 

would like to make an alternative time to discuss the report with a member of staff 

please contact the school office. 

We look forward to having the opportunity to talk further with you at that time. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs C Crawford 

Acting Headteacher 
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